
 

Patrick D. Van Alstine Memorial Scholarship 
 
Patrick Van Alstine’s family established this scholarship in celebration of his 
accomplishments and to continue his mission of believing in the power of a 
good education. According to his loving family, Pat was a truly special 
person.  He was a fantastic son, an outstanding brother, a caring husband 
and an amazing father. Pat was a truly well-rounded individual; a serious, 
thoughtful and reflective person yet one who was also able to fill a room with 
laughter. He was a sports enthusiast as well as an American history buff. Pat 
demonstrated excellence in his professional life as a high school principal 
and educator where his motivation and caring touched thousands of young 
people and allowed many to reach their fullest potential. He was passionate 
about education and believed in students’ potential to contribute to society in 
many ways. Pat’s retirement as principal of Shiocton High School came in 
2006 due to health issues.  Pat’s life was cut short in February 2008, at the 
age of 40, after a five-year struggle with Lou Gehrig’s disease. 
 
Eligibility:  

Graduating seniors from Shiocton High School who have 
demonstrated the following: 

• Academic achievement 

• Leadership 

• Optimistic orientation to life. 
 
Award Amount:    

Up to $1,000 non-renewable scholarship award for tuition expenses. 
              
Selection:  

Recipients are selected each spring by the Shiocton High School Scholarship Selection 
Committee. Notification of the winner will be forwarded to the Community Foundation for the Fox 
Valley Region.  

 
Payment Procedure: 

Scholarship payments will be released upon submission of the following to the Community 
Foundation for the Fox Valley Region: completed scholarship verification form located at 
www.cffoxvalley.org/scholarships and verification of full time student status (class schedule with 
credits listed).  After approval of submitted documentation, the scholarship check will be paid 
directly to the school in the first semester of the freshman year of college. This scholarship cannot 
be deferred. Most communications between the Community Foundation and the student will be via 
email.  Please keep us advised of your current email address. 

 
Loss of Eligibility: 

Failure to register as full time student for the first semester of freshman year of college. 
 
Further Information: 

For more information regarding this scholarship’s application process please contact your high 
school guidance office.  For more information regarding the scholarship payment process please 
visit the Community Foundation for the Fox Valley Region’s website at 
www.cffoxvalley.org/scholarships or contact us at scholarships@cffoxvalley.org or call 920-702-
7619.   
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